
 
 
   

 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 

 We are fortunate that Haywood County Schools is providing an opportunity to serve you and 
your child this summer. Summer School 2015 is a great opportunity for your student to sharpen 
their reading and math skills and a second chance for him/her to pass the End of Grade test in 
Reading, Math, or both. Summer School is only for students who are not proficient on End of 
Grade tests. Your child’s teacher will contact you once testing scores are received.    

Meadowbrook Summer School will begin Tuesday, June 9th and will end Thursday, June 19th. 
The hours are from 9:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. Parents may drop students off at 8:50.  Students 
should report directly to their assigned summer school classroom.  Students must be picked up 
promptly at 12:00. Students not picked up by 12:10 will be taken to Meadowbrook Camp.   

All students will receive a snack during the summer school program.  

The summer school session is 8 to 9 days long depending on your child’s individual testing 
schedule.  In an effort to maximize instructional time and provide a classroom climate conducive 
to learning, we maintain very high expectations for students to follow classroom procedures and 
display appropriate behavior. 

Summer school offers a time of reflection, growth, an opportunity to retest, and preparation for 
the upcoming year. We look forward to sharing these experiences with your child. If you have 
questions or comments, please feel free to call Meadowbrook at 646-3445 or send an email to 
sgoodwin@haywood.k12.nc.us or Michelle Davis at mdavis@haywood.k12.nc.us. We look 
forward to working with you and your child this summer.   

 

Thank you, 

 

 
Stephanie Goodwin  

Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
School, parents, and community working together to provide each student an appropriate learning experience 

in a positive, secure environment. 
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